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City of Westminster City Council Study Session 
February 5, 2007 

 
Mayor McNally called the Study Session to order at 6:35 PM. All Council was in attendance. 
 
City Staff in attendance included: City Manager Brent McFall; Assistant City Manager Steve Smithers; 
City Attorney Marty McCullough; Deputy City Manager Matt Lutkus; Municipal Judge John Stipech; 
Court Administrator Carol Barnhardt; Director of Parks, Recreation, and Libraries Bill Walenczak; Public 
Information Officer Katie Harberg; and Management Analyst Aric Otzelberger. 
 
The guests in attendance were Danny Tomlinson and Bob Ferm with Tomlinson and Associates; and 
Rachel Ceccarelli with the Westminster Window. 
 
Lobbyist Update 
The City of Westminster’s lobbyist, Tomlinson and Associates, provided a verbal update of legislation 
that has been introduced in the Colorado General Assembly.  Danny Tomlinson and Bob Ferm discussed 
bills that have the potential to impact the City of Westminster and its residents.  This presentation was 
informational in nature and no action was necessary from City Council. 
 
Municipal Court Year-End Report 
Municipal Judge John Stipech and Court Administrator Carol Barnhardt were present to discuss the 
Municipal Court’s 2006 Year-End Report.  The report focused on case loads, violations, jury trials, jail 
transports, and other important operating indicators at the Municipal Court.  This report was 
informational in nature and no action was necessary from City Council. 
 
Mayor McNally adjourned the Study Session at 7:37 PM to enter into Executive Session to discuss the 
Colorado Rapids lease at City Park Fitness Center.  
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